
From: Ron Hutson 
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Estrada, Nancy <Nancy.Estrada@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Terminate a restrictive covenant

External Email - Exercise Caution

The way the road structure is now cannot support more traffic.  It also conflicts with
the gasoline pipeline located on that property.  The intersection with Cameron Loop is
already a dangerous corner that would add to the congestion of traffic.

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report

it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov".

mailto:cybersecurity@austintexas.gov


From: Jana Williams 
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 11:22 AM
To: Estrada, Nancy <Nancy.Estrada@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Regarding Case C14-05-0151(RCT)

External Email - Exercise Caution

I, Jana Williams, resident of 3116 Sacbe CV, Austin, TX 78745 object to the termination of
existing 2006 Restrictive Covenants regarding the project located at 8420 Longview Road
and 3114 Cameron Loop. 

Comments: The Neighborhood Traffic Analysis and Restrictions should be upheld as the
traffic analysis in 2005 recommended the pavement on Longview Road be upgraded to 36'
and Cameron Loop 40'. The current pavement for both roads average approximately 21"
with NO sidewalks.

Longview Road and Cameron Loop are very dangerous streets that are heavily trafficked
because it's a cut through between Brodie Lane and Westgate Boulevard. Residents riding
their bikes, walking/ pushing their children in strollers and walking their dogs to Longview
Neighborhood Park are forced to walk on the narrow street with a blind hill because there
are no sidewalks. We need to have some sort of safety measures installed to stop
speeding. 

The original restrictive covenant allowed for only 28' tall buildings (two stories), and no
more than 8 units. The current plan, as I understand it, will have many more units that
would create additional traffic on an already unsafe street. Having buildings taller than 28’
would also create privacy concerns for current Sacbe CV residents. I propose an easement
between Sacbe CV and the new development to protect the privacy of current residents. 

In short, Longview is not a major street but has become a thoroughfare for many vehicles
driving between Brodie and Westgate. The street should be upgraded for the current
residents, and any major new developments should be limited in scope and adhere to the
current Restrictive Covenants. 

Signed: Jana Williams 
Date: 10/3/2024

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report

it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at






